
In light of the very very low amount of corona virus infections in county (9) I am asking for our county to start 

opening up the restrictive orders on sheltering in place. We also must open up more businesses with reasonable 

restrictions and ok recautions. We are not the Bay Area or LA. Stop treating us like everyone else and allow us to start 

beginning back to normal. Have some courage to act. If things get worse you can reverse direction.   

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


